
 

 

                                                                                                     Friday 28th June 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

 

Nursery, Reception and Year 1‘s sports day will be held on Thursday 11th July from 

9.30am – 11.00am, in the Infant playground.  

 

Your child should come to school in their Bonneville P.E. kit on this day. Drinks and a 

snack will be provided for your child.  

 

We look forward to an exciting morning of sporting activities and hopefully the sun will 

shine for us. Please make sure that your child is equipped for the hot weather, i.e. sun 

cream and sun hat. 

If it should rain and we need to cancel the event, we will inform you by text message 

the day before.  

 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

Ms. Boyle      Ms. Auton 

            

   


